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Sydney Waste Pty Ltd (Sydney Waste Services (SWS)) is proposing to construct and 

operate a combined resource recovery facility and waste transfer station at an 

industrial site at 136 Hassall Street, Wetherill Park, NSW. 

Project Benefits: 

▪ Has capacity to receive and process 

up to 200,000 tonnes per year of 

municipal, commercial and 

industrial, food and garden waste 

contributing to managing waste.

▪ Would contribute to NSW achieving 

resource recovery targets under the 

NSW Waste and Sustainable 

Materials Strategy 2041 (DPIE 2020), 

by increasing quantities of waste 

diverted from landfill.

▪ Would enhance recycling efforts, 

improving waste management and 

future sustainability. 

Timeline:

The project will be assessed as a State 

Significant Development under the NSW 

Environmental Planning and Assessment 

Act 1979. 

Planning and next steps: Detailed technical studies, design development and 

consideration of community expectations are currently underway. Findings will feed 

into the environmental assessment known as an Environmental Impact Statement 

(EIS). Community will be invited to make submissions in 2024 during the EIS Public 

Exhibition period.

Community correspondence SWS recognises the importance of community 

engagement and is committed to providing information about the project as it 

progresses.

Contact us: For more information or questions on the proposal, contact the 

community engagement team on community.input@ghd.com or call 1800 810 680.

Planning phase: 2023
Approvals and 

construction phase: 2024 
Operations: 2025 
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